
 
 

 
Notice of Public Hearing and FY 2025-26 Calbright College Budget Adoption  

 
A public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, August 20, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. or shortly 
afterward, during which the Calbright Board of Trustees will consider adopting the Fiscal Year 
2025-2026 Calbright College Budget. Members of the public are invited to attend and comment 
on any item within the proposed budget. 
  
The agenda for this meeting, including instructions on how to attend in-person or participate 
virtually, will be posted on the Calbright Community College District's Board of Trustees 
Agendas and Minutes webpage at https://www.calbright.edu/about/board/. 
 
The proposed FY 2025-2026 Budget will be available for public review from August 15 through 
August 20, 2025, weekdays during regular business hours (8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.) at the 
following location: 
 
Calbright College Office 
1102 Q Street, Suite 4800 
4th-floor Reception Area 
Sacramento, CA 95811 
 
Or, can be accessed on the Calbright College website at: 
https://www.calbright.edu/consumer-disclosures-and-budget  
 
Questions and comments may be directed to Edward Lee, Chief Financial Officer, at (916) 
269-6285. 
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